
                         Weekly Newsletter  
                    Loving   ♥  Valuing  ♥  Respecting          16th June 2017 

   

Dates for our Diary 

 
16th June Rounders Rally 1.30pm 

19th June:  Maths Competition   

20th June: Foundation Unit trip 

23rd June – EYFS Assembly – ALL 

Parents Welcome! 

26th June – KS1 & 2 Sports Day, 

further details to follow 

29th June Foundation stage Sports 

Day Afternoon 

Tuesday & Thursday after-school 

sports clubs are noted on the 

website calendar. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Playing Live with the Halle!  

On Wednesday morning our Y4’s travelled to 

the Bridgewater Hall and played brilliantly 

with the Halle, experiencing incredible 

sounds.  See our pictures overleaf!  

 
Thank you! 

The Year 1 and 2 children had a fabulous time at 

the Lyme Park yesterday.  A Big Thank you to all the 

Volunteers who supported our children and staff, 

making it a very enjoyable, safe and enriching 

experience for all!   Please have a look at our 

pictures on the School Website! 

 

  

 Safety Reminder!                            

Please could those parking to drop-off and collect children in the mornings and 

after school show consideration for the neighbouring houses.  We want to ensure 

full safety and understanding for all living in our local area.  

 Thank you very much. 

 Star Pupils of this Week: 

N: Charlie Farrell 

R: Joshua Oates 

Y1: Theo Green-Skeer 

Y2: Henry Dunbar 

Y3: Adam Lavin 

Y4: Kayden Dawson 

Y5: Adrian Tybuszewski 

Y6: Antonia Jessup 

 

This week Attendance is 96% 

Well done to Year 6 for being on time 

every day this week – 0 Lates!  Keep up 

the good work.  It is important that 

children are ready to enter school at 

8.55am to start the school day.  

 

Clitheroe Won the Housepoint competition this week!! Well done! 

Keep showing off your fantastic learning and following the Golden Rules!! 
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Letters going home to be shared this week: 

All these letters are available on the website too! 

 Blackpool Trip Letter   

 Y6 Letter 

 Fr Chris Lough – A Farewell Letter 

 

   KS1    Y 

 

 

 

 

Some images from our Y4 and KS1 Trip this week! 

Maths Challenge: bottle £0.90    Jar of baby food £0.80   

 You have £5.   What could you buy?  Bib - £1.30     Teddy £ 1.45 

Caritas Contributions (See the Maths Challenge below!) 

Thank you to all those who have contributed to the collection for the Poor and 

Vulnerable – we have had fantastic items delivered, especially the beautiful 

garments and a very special hamper!  We really appreciate your generosity as it 

will help so many throughout the Salford Diocese. 

Thank you to the community of St 

Michael’s who have helped us raise 

£220.00 towards the We Love 

Manchester Emergency Fund.  Brilliant 

fundraising! We continue to pray for all 

the families, friends and loved ones 

asking for Hope, Peace and Comfort.  

 
  t 

Y4 Performing 

at the 

Bridgewater 

with the Halle! 

KS1 enjoying den 

building and 

teamwork exercises 

at Lyme Park! 
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